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Mallam Lawyers 
 
Dear Department
 
I am making a submission opposing the Vickery Extension on the following grounds:

The potantial threat to some of Australia’s most productive farming lands, as a time
when global food security is under increasing threat.
The potential threat to native fauna and flora, at a time when global worming and
bushfire is alread resulting in an immense loss of habitat.
The relatively low employment gains, especially when compared with alternative
land uses and energy sources.

 
Kind regards Paul
Paul Mallam
Director and Principal
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